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Mexico Fishery Management Council. Don't forget to add charlene.ponce@gulfcouncil.org to your address
book so we'll be sure to land in your inbox!

You may unsubscribe if you no longer wish to receive our emails.

Sam

February 19, 2014
Dear Gulf of Mexico Fishery Stakeholder:

Last August, you were invited to participate in a stakeholder communications survey to help us
evaluate the effectiveness of current communication efforts. The survey responses identified that the
Council's website needs enhancing. We want to improve your online experience by making sure you
have easy access to all the information you are looking for, so we're evaluating our web site content
and navigation.

Please help us improve the website by visiting www.gulfcouncil.org and providing feedback.
Comments and suggestions can be emailed to gulfcouncil@gulfcouncil.org.

If you have any questions or need additional information please call me at 888-833-1844 ext. 229, or
email me at charlene.ponce@gulfcouncil.org.

Thank you for your time and your input.

Sincerely,

Charlene Ponce

Charlene Ponce
Public Information Officer
Gulf of Mexico Fishery Management Council

About the Gulf of Mexico Fishery Management Council

The Gulf of Mexico Fishery Management Council is one of eight regional Fishery Management
Councils established by the Fishery Conservation and Management Act of 1976. The Council prepares
fishery management plans, which are designed to manage fishery resources within the 200-mile limit
of the Gulf of Mexico.
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The Gulf Council has an APP for that - Download it for free!

iPhone
Droid

Join Our Maiing List! Gulf of Mexico Fishery Management
Council
Charlene Ponce
Public Information Officer
888-833-1844 ext. 229




